
 

 

   

 
 

REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
 

 DATE:     June 3, 2021 

 

FROM:    Thomas J. Aspell, Jr., City Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Zoning Board of Adjustment Appointment 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

 

It is recommended that the following appointment be reviewed at the June City Council meeting 

for approval in July. 

 

Background 

 

I hereby propose the appointment of Tedd Evans to fill a current vacancy as an Alternate Member 

of the Zoning Board of Adjustment (ZBA).  Mr. Evans served as an Alternate member of the ZBA 

from 2003 to 2008, stepping down when he was hired as a full-time employee by the City of 

Concord.  Mr. Evans has since retired from the City of Concord.  Mr. Evans, a former building 

inspector, was a respected and reliable Alternate member during his previous appointment to the 

ZBA.      

 

Mr. Evans’ term will commence upon Council approval and expire on January 1, 2024.  His 

resume is attached for your information. 

 

Discussion 
 

In accordance with Section 15 of the City Council Rules, this proposed appointment is being 

distributed to the City Council as information in advance of formal action in July. 

 

 

TJA/sms 

Attachment 
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